
 
 

 

 

 

ERRATUM NOTICE  
NOTICE 194 of 2025 

  
The following erratum amends the invitation to tender for TD 02/09/2025 UPGRADING OF EXISTING TOILET FACILITIES 

ON THE THIRD FLOOR AND AUXILARY WORKS OF THE CANGO CAVES BUILDING: 

 

- Oudtshoorn as published on the 25th September 2025. 
 

It is estimated that tenderers should have a CIDB grading of 3CE or 3GB or higher. 2CE PE or 2 GB PE potentially 

emerging enterprises that satisfy the criteria stated in the tender data may submit tender offers as part of Oudtshoorn 

Municipality contractor development policy and programme. 

 

A second compulsory clarification meeting will be held on Friday, 10 October 2025, at 10:00 am at the Cango Caves 

 
All other matters remain the same; the Supply Chain Management department apologises for any inconvenience. 
 
For any further enquiry, do not hesitate to contact Mrs C. Julies: Tel – 044 203 3172 / ccduplessis@oudtmun.gov.za  
 

Mr. Mkhululi Yekani                                    

MUNICIPAL MANAGER    
Date published: 02 October 2025 
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